
Memo
To: Board of Trustees

From: Shay Swan, Activities Director

CC: Rob Sauer

Date: 8/6/24

Re: BOARD REPORT - Homedale Middle School - Athletics

Open Gyms Opportunities
Throughout the last two months, we have had several coaches volunteer to host open 
gyms / camps for their incoming athletes. This allows coaches an opportunity to develop 
relationships with athletes all while introducing different routines and skills that will be 
used in the upcoming season. We are really excited to see the hard work start to pay off 
for our student athletes. 

Fall Sports
• With the hiring later in the meeting, we are officially hired up for the fall coaching 

season.

• On August 5th, we held our fall coaches meeting where we discussed coaching 
expectations, routines, and schedules. 

• We are scheduled to start practices for football, volleyball, cross country and 
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cheerleading on August 12th.  


